

R.J. Fisher Middle School

April 1, 2016

Dear Parents:

You are cordially invited to attend our Fifth Grade Parent Orientation Night on Thursday, April 21st from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. beginning in the multi-purpose room at Fisher Middle School.

The journey from elementary school to middle school is a very important one, and we would like to make your child's transition as smooth as possible. We will provide you with information about our school vision and goals, academic and co-curricular programs and student support systems, while also providing an opportunity for you to network with other actively involved Fisher Middle School parents.

Though this particular evening is designed exclusively for parents, on Thursday, August 11th, all new Fisher students will be invited to attend our Camp Trojan Orientation Day, an event that is planned and orchestrated by upper grade student leaders and their staff advisors. You will receive a reminder notice in the mail with more detailed information this summer. It is an exciting and informative event and has proven to decrease some of the apprehension students may feel starting a new school experience.

We look forward to seeing you on April 21st and wish you all the best as you celebrate your child's promotion from elementary school.

Sincerely,

Lisa Fraser Principal

P.S. Hundreds of parents have already reserved a Chromebook for their respective child. If you have not already done so, we sincerely hope we can count on your support as well. Information on how to reserve your child's Chromebook can be found in the Digital Learning Initiative follow-up e-mail sent today. I plan to provide all parents with a tally of our progress toward this goal at the Fisher Middle School parent orientation on April 21st. Thank you!